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Community Notification 

Tuggerah Station Upgrade 
February 2024 

 

 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Darkinjung people as the Traditional Custodians of the 
lands on which we work and pay respects to Elders past and present. 

The NSW Government is improving 
accessibility at Tuggerah Station 
Transport for NSW is upgrading Tuggerah 
Station. The upgrade will provide a train station 
that is accessible to those with a disability or 
limited mobility, parents/carers with prams and 
customers with luggage. 

What we are doing in February 2024? 
Work includes: 

• general construction works, including delivery 
and removal of plant and materials  

• surveying and site investigations  

• adjustments to hoardings and fencing to 
facilitate construction works 

• removal of low growing shrub vegetation to 
enable works to establish temporary ramps  

• formwork, reinforcement and concrete pours  

• crane movements to assist with construction  

• earthwork activities including waste 
classification and removal of waste materials 

• relocation of lights, cameras and signs on both 
platforms  

   

• completion of new structural supports under 
Platform 1 

• installation of pits for utility connections for 
the station 

Drivers will continue to see construction vehicle 
movements and traffic control on Pacific 
Highway and Anzac Road. 

During February, there will be continued 
temporary changes to car parking arrangements 
to allow for utility relocation. Signage will be in 
place with further details. 

When we’ll be working 
Standard construction hours are 7am to 6pm 
Monday to Friday and 8am to 1pm Saturday. We 
will notify nearby residents and businesses in 
advance if we need to work outside these times.  

Out of hours work 
As part of ongoing upgrade work at Tuggerah 
Station, Transport for NSW is planning to carry 
out electrical testing within the train station 
between 8pm and 2am on Wednesday 14 
February and Thursday 15 February.  We don’t 
expect this work to be noisy, but you may notice 
some activity at the station.  

Upcoming changes to Saturday hours 
In late 2023 we consulted with the community 
about extending Saturday construction hours at 
Tuggerah Station. 

The majority of community members had no 
objection to this proposal, and we have received 
approval to extend our hours. 

From February we will be working Saturday 
between 7am and 6pm until project completion in 
2025. 

What will this mean for you?  
We will use various equipment, including cranes, 
excavators, jack hammers, trucks including 
tipper, flat tray and hiab, elevated work platform, 
concrete trucks and concrete pumps, powered 
and manual hand tools.   

Managing our impacts 
There may be some occasional, minor disruptions 
to pedestrians, but platforms and footbridge 
access will remain open all weekend as the 
station operates normally.   
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A traffic control team will be available to assist 
with any construction impacting pedestrian 
movements.  

This work may be noisy; however we aim to avoid 
impacts to the community and the environment 
where possible by: 

• fencing off areas for the safety of commuters  

• using noise blankets and turning off machinery 
and equipment when not in use. 

Thank you for your patience as we carry out this 
important work.   

 

 

Scaffolding for Platform 2 lift construction.
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